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Aim Steffanic
Board Administrator
Pennsylvania State Board of Nursing
P.O. Box 2649

Harrisburg,PA 17105

Date: 11/17/08

Dear Ann Steffanic:

I am writing to you in support of Nurse Practitioner proposed revisions No. 16A-
5124CRNP. I am a current patient of ̂ | H V H R | CRN I'. She is my
primary practitioner at Pain Specialists of Greater Lehigh Valley.

I have always received excellent care from Ms. ̂ ^ | 0 B H B i e practices in a
professional, expert manner. Additionally, she always strives to provide cost-effective
healthcare. In allowing Nurse Practitioners to prescribe schedule II drugs, my time spent
waiting during a visit would be less. I would not need to wait for the physician to sign
the prescription.

I fully support the passage of the proposed Nurse Practitioner revisions. This would
further allow Nurse Practitioners to practice to their full scope of training and education.

Furthermore, I believe that our healthcare environment as a whole would benefit from
these proposed changes. It is my experience that Nurse Practitioners provide excellent
care in a cost effective manner.
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Thank you.

Sincerely,

The Center for
Po#n Monogemen*
1240 S. Cedar Crest Blvd.

AJtentown, PA 16105
Phone: 610-402-1757
Fax:610-402-9089

Muhlenberg Pain
Management Center
Kofb Povttlon - 3rd Floor
2545 Schoenersvllte Road
Bethlehem, PA 18017-7384
Phone: 484-884-2966'
Fax:610-661-8946

Good Samaritan ^ain
Manooement Center
700 East Norwegian Street
PotrsvHIe. PA 17901
Phone: 57CK>21-4253
Fax: 570-621-4226


